
 
 

 

2 September 2021 

 

To: The President 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Re: Clarification regarding the significant increase of securities trading status 

 

According to the letter of The Stock Exchange of Thailand dated September 2, 2021 requesting Delta 

Electronics (Thailand) Public Company Limited (the “Company”) to clarify for any major development 

which results in the significant increase of the Company’s securities trading volume and trading price 

recently. 

 

The Company would like to inform that the Company has no significant development that would affect 

the securities trading volume and trading price of the Company. 

 
 

Please be informed accordingly. 
 

 

 
 

Anusorn Muttaraid 
Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 


